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Dear Parents and Carers,   

In our Upper School Celebration Assembly this morning, we celebrated the following pupils: 

Wheathill: Max, Benjamin, Edie, Chester, Zach, Oliver, Chester, Rosie, Martha, Ariella, Betsy, Robyn, 

Charlotte, Klementyna, Oscar and Freddie 

Kingsbury: Josh H, Joseph, Sofia and Lillie-Mae 

Newtown: Sophie, David, Emma, and Alfie 

Crackmore: Alice, Stanley, Katie and Amelia 

After-School Provision  

Please note that the Premier Sports after-school club on a Monday afternoon is now full. If your 

child would like to join on any of the other days please either email or call the school office. 

Online Safety 

In my assembly on Monday, I discussed the use of the Internet with the children, including what the 

Internet is and how it works. This will help children know how to stay safe when using the Internet. 

The more these discussions can be had at school and at home, the safer and more confident our 

children will become when using the Internet. 

Key Dates 

Gainsborough Museum Trip  Wednesday 18th January 2023 

Lower School celebration Assembly  Friday 20th January 2023  

KS2 badminton event at King Arthur’s (3:15-

5:00pm) 

Thursday 26th January 2023 

Look & Share  

Whole School Celebration Assembly  

KS2 football tournament at Yeovil Town FC 

Friday 27th January 2023 

KS2 Indoor athletics competition at King 

Arthur’s (9:30-2:00pm) 

Wednesday 1st February 2023 

Crackmore INSPIRE Wednesday 8th February 2023 
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Yours sincerely, 

Mr S Sweatman 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=O7bRNKuE&id=28E0B11AE33232A5045ABA699CEC363A0B4D1E1B&thid=OIP.O7bRNKuErDsr0TB4OIrhWwHaE8&mediaurl=http://www.st-paulinus.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/OFSTED-GOOD-LOGO.png&exph=834&expw=1250&q=ofsted+good+logo+2017&simid=608034842709528226&selectedIndex=0

